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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Cisley Celmer <cis913
@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 6:19 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 22,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, 1. 60601

Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Cisley Celmer

60613-1618
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Robert Boeke
<prof2223@hotmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 12:55 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 23,2014

Hllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Controf Board,

I am writing in support of the iHlinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why i fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Robert Boeke

2223 Barrett Dr

Algonquin, IL 60102-6085
(847) 836-9597
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Alex Oles
<alex.cjmajor@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 2:53 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 22, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatensthe rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Alex Oles

306 S Garfield St
Hinsdale, IL 60521-4417
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brittany Schisler
<brittany.schisler@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 2:19 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 23, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFQs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Brittany Schisler

61438-9410
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Ryne Davis <rynedavis90
@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 4:04 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 23, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Ryne Davis

61455
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Abigail Dean
<abigail_dean@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 6:35 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023
Jan 23, 2014

Hlinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Controi Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams. -
Sincerely,

Abigail Dean

4107 N Lawler Ave

Chicago, IL 60641-1743
(773) 442-7642
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Karen Hunter
<karnhntr@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 6:35 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 23,2014

Hlinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation

across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from. :

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Karen Hunter

444 Signal Hill Rd

North Barrington, IL 60010-2247
(847) 381-2624



Therriault, John Pertod (L

e e
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Andrea Amend
<andyamend@me.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 8:35 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023
Jan 23, 2014

{llinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
1 am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicais, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the {PCB’s proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Andrea Amend

905 Ridgewood P!

Highland Park, IL 60035-4030
(847) 433-0159



. D, T

Therriault, John pLtk o
S m
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Diana Kleidon
<dkleidon@warpnet.net>

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2014 8:36 PM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 23,2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoliph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Diana Kleidon

60417-3774
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From: Environment Iflinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Stacey Calvert
<staceycalvert87@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 7:47 AM

To: Therriault, john

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 24, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Cdntrol Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public’s right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Stacey Calvert

21 Norman Avenue
Sunderland, None SR3 2EH
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Marguerite
Wickman <marguerite.wickman@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2014 2:23 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 25, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Marguerite Wickman

2111 W Churchill St Apt 107

Chicago, IL 60647-5637
(312) 714-5401
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Novak
<novakjc@msn.com>

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 4:58 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 24, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
John Novak

60638-5342
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Phyllis Jenkins <rpjenkins_62626
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, January 25, 2014 5:25 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 25, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, [L. 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Phyllis Jenkins

62626-3699
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of BOB HAGELE
<hobhagele@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 5:15 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 27, 2014

illinois Poliution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Poliution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we {ove and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the poliution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for [llinois's rivers-and streams.
Sincerely,
BOB HAGELE

222 N Columbus Dr
Chicago, IL 60601-7810
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From: ~ Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brian Schneden
<brian@writingbold.com>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 11:00 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 27, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Brian Schneden

60540-5150
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behaif of James Doerge
<jdoerge@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 10:03 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 27,2014

Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

1 am writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why [ fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lilinois’s rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
James Doerge

1919 Ridgeland Ave
Berwyn, IL 60402-2030
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From: Environment Iilinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Natalie Bowling
<nataliebowling2007 @u.northwestern.edu>

Sent: Monday, January 27, 2014 11.05 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 27, 2014

lilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public’s right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for itlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Natalie Bowling

6921 N Lakewood Ave
Chicago, IL 60626-3711
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From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lois Kain <lois2@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 28, 2014 9:34 PM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 28, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Contro! Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
jocation, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other probiems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Lois Kain

61801-4903



